
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

8. CANTERBURY POLICE DISTRICT BUSINESS PLAN 
 
 The Community Advocate, Burwood/Pegasus provided the Board with an opportunity to comment on 

the draft 2003/04 Canterbury Police District Business Plan.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board make a submission on the draft 2003/04 Canterbury Police District Business 

Plan addressing: 
 
  (a) The reduction in time available to Community Constables. 
  (b) The need to adjust staffing levels in Police districts according to the statistics for offending 

within the District. 
  (c) The need for more staffing for monitoring traffic offending in local streets. 
  (d) A request for an investigation of youth offending levels in Christchurch. 
  (e) Measures to reduce the inefficient deployment of Police in the Courts. 
  (f) The success of Project Pegasus. 
 
 3. That the Board’s comments be forwarded on to the Council for inclusion in work on the Long 

Term Council Community Plan. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


